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DATE: March 12, 2019

FROM: Matney M. Ellis
Purchasing Directo

TO: Board of County Commissioners

SUBJECT: Bid Recommendation-Restaurant, Kitchen, and Concessionary Supplies

It is the recommendation of the Tulsa County Purchasing Department and All Using
Tulsa County Departi-nents and Related Agencies to award the bid for Restaurant,
Kitchen, and Concessionary Supplies to the following vendor-

Ben E. Keith

They are the overall lowest and best bid received on the most used items.

This bid is good for a one (1) year period beginning March 30, 2019 through March 29,
2020. ~" . -- - ^ ^ -, -------""".."_"_.,

This recommendation is respectfully submitted for your approval.

MME / skb

ORIGINAL: Michael Willis, County Clerk, for the March 18, 2019 agenda.



MEMORANDUM

TO: Matney Ellis, Purchasing Dir tor

FROM: Richard Bales, Director
Tutea County Parks Division

SUBJECT: Bid Award

DATE: March 11, 2019

The Park Diviston recommends the bid for restaurant, kitchen & concessionary
supplies be awarded to Ben E. Keith they were vendor providing the lowest bid.

rb:

xc: Susan Belding
Pat Ward
Jenna Sadler
file



MEMORANDUM

T0: Susan Belding, Tulsa County Purchasing

I7ROM: Jessica Booth, Purchasing Coordinator
Tulsa County Public Facilities Authority

DATE: March 12, 2019

SUBJECT: Bid Award Recommendation for Restaurant, Kitchen &
Concessionary Supplies Bid

After reviewing the bids that were received, Tulsa County Public Facilities
Authority recommends awarding the bid to Ben E Keith. ' Ben E. Keith provides
the best overall pricing and the best availability of products for the prices
submitted.


